## ENCOURAGING YOU TO ATTEND THE UCAM AGM AND AGM DINNER ON SATURDAY 16 MAY 2009

## **ALUMNI MEMBERS**

Posted by : doriskyng

Posted on: 2009/5/5 6:40:00

Dear UC Alumni,

We have issued out notices and documents regarding the upcoming UCAM Annual General Meeting on Saturday, 16 May 2009, followed by the AGM Dinner.

We would like to encourage you to kindly join us for the Annual General Meeting, and AGM Dinner, at the Imperial Chakri Palace KLCC, and we would really appreciate it if you could kindly fax in your confirmation on the Reservation Form.

If you have any difficulty in printing the Reservation Form, please call us at 03 2141 0822 / 42, so that we can make arrangements to fax the Reservation Form to you.

Many thanks.

My kind regards,

UNIVERSITY OF CANTERBURY ALUMNI, MALAYSIA Richard Tankersley President

Tel: 03 2141 0822 Fax: 03 2141 0843 H/P: 019 221 2222